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May Club Meeting –  

Sunday, May 12 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 
Just got back from the field in preparation for our Annual 
SCRC Pattern contest. I have flown at several fields around 
the south Texas area and our field has the one of the 
smoothest grass runways around. This makes it easier for 
the smaller planes with small wheels to fly.  

Leonard Fangue works hard to keep the crawfish holes 
plugged and the anthills down. The trees are growing 
leaves and will soon provide much needed shade for the 
summer months. Let’s cross our fingers and hope the 
sprinkler system plumbing holds out until next year.  
Again, we thank all that had made this possible and we 
have such a nice field to fly at.  

Since my highly valued wife and newsletter assistant will 
not be available this week, I will cover and post the pictures 
and tally of our pattern meet in the June newsletter.  

Thanks, Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 
April 14th @ 2:00 

80 degrees, partly cloudy, 10 mph winds 

20 members present 

TR $5,021.69 
CD $4,022.60 
Expenses for the well pump repair were $1,793. The work 
day supplies added up to $351.51. We would like to thank 
Ty Prause for contributing $150 to the club for the work 
day expenses.  

TR accepted as read. 

Old Business: Discussed tasks completed on the work day. 
The club thanked all who contributed and worked hard to 
get the sprinkler system repaired. A major task needed to 
help keep the grass field in good shape this summer.  

New Business: Discussed the upcoming SCRC Pattern 
Meet coming up May 4th, and 5th.  Members are needed on 
these days to help with concessions, registration, score 
runners, and cleanup. Field will be closed May 3rd for 
pattern competitors only. All help is appreciated. 

Model of Month: Dale Dickey built and successfully flown 
his ESM Hawker Sea Fury. Powered with a DLE 55 gas 
engine and uses Sierra Retracts. The plane weighs at 24.5 
lbs. but he says it flies and lands easily. Nice plane, Dale! 

Crash of the Month was my ESM 88” Spitfire. On the 
fourth test flight, the plane took a nose dive into the ground 
while flying level. A faulty elevator servo was suspect as 
the crash left no evidence to analyze. 

 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us 
about your experience and planning for it. Any pictures 
taken at the field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. 
See you at the field! Paul 
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